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May 27, 2014

Mr. Anthony Barone

Alexandria, Virginia 22301

Dear Mr. Barone,

Congressman Raul Ruiz has been very thoughtful to write the Alexandria City Council
about what happened on the American Airlines flight last October. I would like to extend

my personal thanks to you for helping a passenger in distress. You have made us all very
proud.

Thank you for displaying courage and making a significant difference in the life of
another.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Congressman’s letter, as well as my letter in
response to him.

Thank you for all you do for our community and our nation.

All my best, :
Glo-

Allison Silberberg

Cc: The Honorable Raul Ruiz, M.D.
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